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13th July 2021 

Dear Parents 

Just a quick update for the last two weeks of the school year – a final newsletter will be 

sent home next week. 

Friday 16th July 

ALL children to come to school in their PE Kit 

 

Plain Black or Navy Tracksuit and Plain White T/Shirt and trainers 

Or 

Black or Navy shorts and a Plain White T/Shirt and trainers 

 

Please send your child to school with a drink. 

Monday 19th July 
Reports will be sent home 

You will receive a written report and an attendance sheet from September to date. 

When the children were at home under the lockdown – attendance was marked with an 

agreed code so will not count as an absence against your child. 

Wednesday 21st July 
Open Evening 

We will be having an open session ‘Open Evening’ on Wednesday 21st July from 4pm to 

6pm.  This is an opportunity for you to come and speak to your child(rens) class 

teacher about their end of year school report. 

No appointment needed open session between 4pm and 6pm. 

 
 

 

Thursday 22nd July 
Break up for the Summer Holidays 

School will finish at 1pm on Thursday 22nd July. 
 

 

 

Please continue to wear face covering until the end of the school term. 

The number of cases is rising rapidly and many schools are having to shut bubbles 

daily – let us work together to get to the end of term. 

Thank-you in advance. 
 

 

 

 

  


